PERMANENT MISSION OF SOLOMON ISLANDS TO UNITED NATIONS

Note: 86/2023

The Permanent Mission of Solomon Islands to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the United Nations, Department for Economic and Social Affairs and
has the honour to register Solomon Islands interest to participate at the National
Voluntary Reporting (VNR) session to be conducted during the High Level Political
Forum, in July 2024.

Solomon Islands presented its first Voluntary National Report in 2020, and would
welcome the opportunity to present its second report next year.

The Permanent Mission of Solomon Islands to the United Nations avails itself the
opportunity to renew to the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration.
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